
MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Mayor Kogon and Members of Council  

FROM: Natalie LeBlanc, Municipal Clerk 
 
DATE:  March 20, 2023 

SUBJECT: Presentation to Council Request 

Staff have been contacted by Sophie Melanson on behalf of Nova Scotia Health who 
would like to make a brief presentation to Council about the new Canadian Guidance on 
Alcohol & Health. 

In accordance with Policy 10350-24 Proceedings of Council Policy, I am seeking 
Council’s direction on whether they may be interested in such a presentation. Should 
Council have an interest, staff suggest that this item be placed on the agenda of the next 
Joint Council meeting. 

 

 

    

 


